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Callemondah Local Representatives 
 
 
Dear members, 
 
The AFULE is seeking expressions of interest from members interested in 
becoming more involved in your union and nominating to become AFULE 
depot representatives whilst we await formal union elections towards the end 
of this year.  
 
If you have thought about becoming more involved with your union, I ask that you 
submit your interest via return email by 1700hrs Tuesday 28 June 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your state office on 3844 9163, 
email traincrew@afule.org.au.  
 
In Solidarity,  

 
Mick McKitrick,  
State Secretary 
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